
Minutes of January 2025 members meeting
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM
After a roll call all officers were present.
The previous minutes were read by Teresa King, and approved.
The treasures report was read and approved as follows
Checking: 20,170.49
Small Games: 9,005.27
Teresa and Kieth made a motion to approve, all in favor.
In the presidents report it was stated the the Lanc. Long Rifles would be using the club grounds 
to hold their event. This will take place April 29th-May 4th of 2025. It was also stated that any 
help for the upcoming trail run would be appreciated.
The vise president had little to report due to limited activities occurring this time of year.  The 
financial sec. stated at the time of this report the club has 744 members with renewals coming in 
on a daily basis. All the trustees were asked for a report and stated below.

● Wire for the lower shed will need to be purchased and installed on the next work 
party.

● (2) Buck and (9) Doe were taken on club grounds during the 2024-2025 season.
● A tracking dog may be used to recover deer taken by hunters.

Committee reports are as followed
Fish Committee: Kieth has called regarding fish for 2025 and is waiting for a return call for 
pricing and scheduling. The aerators installed earlier in the year are working very well as 
planned, making for better conditions for the trout.
Archery Committee: No pertinent information to report.
Trap Committee: No pertinent information to report other than the Trap season will start in 
March.
Kitchen Committee: The kitchen will need staff to help during the Lanc. Long Rifles 
encampment.
Beagle Committee: No pertinent information to report.
Rifle Range Committee: No pertinent information to report.

There was not an accurate count of new members due to the influx of membership renewals. 
There were no comments made for any unfinished business, new business, or good of the 
order. 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:46 PM by Kieth and Poppy with all being in favor.


